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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission S - (% #*

Att: Sattar Lodhi, Ph.D.
475 Allendale Road o
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. Lodhi

The following is to notify due to a change of facilities we had a change of address
our new facilities are located at #80 Sirio St., Extension Los Angeles, Carolina PR 00979 and
our new phone number is 787-253-1400 and our fax is 787-253-8400. The requirement for the
leak test is as follows *0.005 microcuries (185 Bq) or greater constitutes a leaking source, I
would like to report that all the gages have always been under this requirement.

Sincerely,

Guctor

Aida Sosa
Office Manager
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